
 

The Board of Directors for the Neches and Trinity Valleys Groundwater Conservation District will 

consider readopting the amended Management Plan at the regularly scheduled meeting on August 15, 

2019 at 11:00 am at 501 Devereux St., Jacksonville.  The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments 

and/or discuss the 2019 District Management Plan prior to Board adoption and submittal to the Texas 

Water Development Board for approval. 

 

 


